
  NUNDLE & DISTRICT COMMUNITY 

WORKSHOP—Sustaining our Future 

27th September, 2011 

Nundle Memorial Hall 

5.30p.m. to 8.30p.m. 

Facilitator:  Ian Mackey of Cre8ing 

Growth 

A community workshop to discuss and 
brainstorm the next phase for the Nundle 

district.  The project will identify potential  

employment, business, agricultural and 

tourism opportunities that will work  

towards a sustainable future in our region. 

A plan will be established to tap into these 

opportunities. 

For more information please contact 

Janelle on 67 693170. 

A light supper will be provided at no 

charge. 

 

Be the best parent you can be 

with Triple P—Positive Parenting  

Program 

Triple P is a parenting program for all  

families that provides practical answers to 

everyday parenting concepts. 

Families NSW is offering Triple P to all 

families with children aged 3-8 years. 

Bookings are essential. The workshop will 

be held over 8 weeks with 5 face to face 

sessions. 

18th and 25th October 

8th and 15th November 

6th December 

Nundle Public School 

9.45am to 12.30p.m. 

Further information, contact Tamworth 

Family Support (67 664596) or The  

Benevolent Society (67 621344). 

 

 

 

 

 

No.   14 /2011     Term  3,  Week  8      8th September,   2011             WHAT’S ON ! 

 

Tuesday, 13th September 

  Kinder/Pre-school 

  Teddy Bears Picnic 

 

Tuesday, 20th September 

   

 

Friday, 23rd September 

  Last day Term 3 

 

Monday, 10th October 

   First Day Term 4 

 

31st October to 2nd Nov. 

  Years 4/5/6 Excursion 

   to Aussie Bush Camp 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

After this week, we have 2 weeks of school left and 

we’re really gearing up for Circus Splendida! Tickets 

have been printed and are available through the office. 
Please continue to assist your student with their lines 

and thespian skills. 

As you are aware, tomorrow will see state wide  

industrial action in relation to teachers. Just a reminder 

the school will be open tomorrow and students  

attending will be expected to attend normal classes and 

complete set work. 

Miss Laurie has been doing a great job with 4/5/6 and 

has 1 more week left with us. Students have really  

enjoyed having her and she has done a great job  

assisting students with routines for the play. 

Mrs Teresa Eather has been working hard with the  

debating teams. They will be debating next week. Any 

parents who  would like to come and watch the debates, 

please feel free. The students will be debating via video 

conference. This will be happening at 10am on 

Wednesday 14th September. The topic being debated is 

Homework Should Be Banned. We are the negative. If 

you would like to be here to watch, please be in the 

4/5/6 room by 9.55. 
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AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

After School Activities this Thursday afternoon from 3.15 to 4.15p.m. 

Please advise the school if you wish your child/children to join in this  program. 

All children will need to bring a towel. 

Girls to bring shorts or tights to change into. 



 Principal’s Report continued: 

 

Keep an eye out for school produce in the 

craft shop. Thanks to Ms Deaves and the 

community volunteers for all their work with 

the garden. Kerrie Fearby, Kim Somerville 

and Lorraine Gibson have really assisted  

students and with the new aquaculture area 

students are able to experience new  

techniques for propagating plants. 

The special school surveys were emailed out 

and a number have been completed. If you 

would like a paper copy of the survey to 

complete, please see me at the school. 

4/5/6 students need to have their notes  

returned and deposits paid for the Aussie 

Bush Camp. It is important that this be done 

as organisation is well underway. 

Next term we will be starting our transition 

program. The preschool students attending 

school next year will be coming down and all 

students will participate in transition to their 

new class. This will occur on a Thursday for 

a 4 week period.  

Next term will also see the intensive  

swimming program start and be run over the 

last 2 weeks of the term. This program  

targets student in the early years of schooling 

and really impacts on their swimming. 

NAPLAN results will become available to 

parents throughout next week. These will be 

distributed once the assigned dates for  

release have arrived. 

  IAN WORLEY, Principal 

ITEMS FROM THE WRITING ITEMS FROM THE WRITING ITEMS FROM THE WRITING 

GROUPGROUPGROUP   

   

Anger 

Anger is red, 

It sounds like growling dogs. 

It tastes like bitter fruit. 

It smells like the flames of the fire. 

Anger feels like claws digging into the  

   back of  your neck. 

  By:  Emily Eather 

 

Frustration 

Frustration is plain  white, 

It sounds like a young child screaming 

   loudly in your ear. 

It smells like a dirty dog’s breath. 

It tastes like sour lime in your mouth. 

Frustration feels like a bucket of cold  

   water being tipped over your head. 

  By:  Meg Worley 

 

Fear 

Fear is black, It sounds like wolves  

   howling at night. 

It tastes like blood in your mouth. 

It smells like thick grey smoke. 

Fear feels like dark clouds creeping over 

   your body. 

  By:  Chalali Holness 

Items from the Writing Group continued: 

 

Loneliness 

Loneliness is icy cold blue, 

It sounds like the deep, dark hole of space. 

It tastes like ancient metal drifting through 

   your mouth. 

It smells like firey balls of flame. 

Loneliness feels like sadness floating in the 

   air. 

   By:  Milly Bell 

 

Love 

Love is pink, 

It sounds like happy birds singing. 

It tastes like very sweet lollies. 

It smells like a bunch of sweet roses. 

Love feels like a soft rabbit. 

   By:  Georgia Burnes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students of 

NUNDLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

present for your  

entertainment and enjoyment 

the production 

 

 

Nundle Memorial Hall 

TUESDAY, 20TH SEPTEMBER, 2011 

Commencing at 6.30p.m. 

BOOK NOW !!!! 

Cost:  $5 adults    $2 school children 

Tickets available at the School Office 

 

 

LITTLE ATHLETICS 

Registration Day:  18th September between 

10.30am and 12.30pm at the Tamworth  

Athletics Track, Greg Norman Drive. Fee 

$90 for season if registered that day.   

 
If interested in joining, birth  

certificate  is required. 

Club nights are Fridays from 

4.45pm.   

 

Enquiries to Jacqui on 0427713847. 



   
 AWARDS 

31st August, 2011 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Lucas McGill 

for mature attitude 

 

 

 

Kinder/Year 1: 

  Dylan Dunn—working well in 

    making groups in Maths  

  Ella Worley—working well in writing 

 

Years 2/3/4: 

  Fenn Parr—effort in class work 

  Hayden Slade—great job in reading 

 

Years 4/5/6: 

  Milly Bell—working well in class 

  Jasmine Ting—working well in class 

 

Class Uniform Award—Kinder/Year 1 

Uniform Award—Meg Worley 

Winning House—Jenkins 

 

Bronze Token Awards: 

  Jasmine Ting and Kallan Brand 

Silver Token Awards: 

  Meg Worley and Jake Woodward 

AWARDS 

24th August, 2011 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Pippa Bell  

for all round effort 

 

Kinder/Year 1: 

 Brodee Woodward—excellent reading 

 Mikayla Beavan—beautiful class work 

 

Years 2/3/4: 

  Marni Evans—effort in working 

     independently 

  Henry McParland—effort in finishing 

     work 

  

Years 4/5/6: 

  Georgia Burnes—great poetry writing 

  Emily Eather—participation in maths 

 

Class Uniform Award—Kinder/Year 1 

Uniform Raffle—Jiya Smith 

 

Winning House:  Jenkins 

 

TEDDY BEARS PICNIC 

On Tuesday, 13th September the Kindergarten children have been  

invited to join with the children from Pre-School for a 

Teddy Bears  Picnic from 10.30 to 11.30am. 

Children will be taking their recess (and drink bottle) 

with them to the picnic. 

All Kindergarten children are to bring their favourite 

teddy to school on the day. 

 

 

 

Tickets available from 

the School Office 

  $5 adults    $2 children 

Don’t forget to 

get your tickets for our 

great production of  



 


